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25th June 2018 

Dear Parents / Carers 

We are very sad to say goodbye to Liz Hill who has been with us in the Nursery since September.  

Unfortunately, for family health reasons Liz has had to cut short her time with us and we wish her all 

the best. 

In order to make sure our Nursery children still receive excellent provision we have made the 

following arrangements for the rest of the term: 

Charlotte Robinson will continue to work with the nursery children every day to ensure that they see 

a familiar face and we manage the change carefully.  Charlotte is a qualified teacher in her own right 

so we are confident that she will ensure that the children continue to receive a high quality learning 

experience in our nursery. 

We will use some time for transition where nursery will work with Reception in the main school.  

Where this is not possible, such as on Tuesday morning when the main school will be at Holy Island, 

Miss Hay will join Miss Robinson to look after nursery.     

From 9th July, we are delighted to welcome our new nursery teacher – Kayleigh Adams – to join our 

team for the last two weeks of term.  This time will give her a chance to get to know you and our 

children before her official start date of September 2018.   

Please remember that on Monday 2nd July, our nursery children have been invited to join in with the 

school summer fair / sports day so we will all be together on Holy Island.  The nursery children will 

travel over on the bus in the morning with the school children and will spend the morning on the 

beach.  You will need to collect your child from Holy Island at 12.30pm or you and your child are very 

welcome to stay for the sports afternoon but we cannot have unaccompanied nursery children at the 

sports day. 

Thank you for your continuing support of our school and nursery.   

Kind Regards 

Rebecca Simpson 


